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Director of Operations 
 
 
To: Andrea L. Oquist, Superintendent 
    
From:  Phillip Francis, Director of Operations 
 
Date: May 16, 2017 
 
Re:   District Waste Removal Bid Results 
 
 

I would like to discuss the recommendation to award the Districtwide Waste 
Removal at the Committee of the Whole meeting on Monday, May 22, 2017.  
Due to the fact there was not a priorly scheduled Study Session, this will be the 
first discussion of this topic with the Board. 
 
Our current contract is expiring and our current vendor did not submit a bid for 
renewal. Three companies offered bids to the District, with Detroit Disposal and 
Recycling being the lowest responsible bidder for waste removal and recycling at 
approximately $50,000 annually. Mr. Harry Lau has done due diligence with 
respect to Detroit Disposal and Recycling, including meeting and interviewing the 
owner and checking references. This recommended contract will be for one year, 
with two one-year options. Funds for this service would be from the General 
Fund. 
 
Please include this item on the upcoming agenda.  
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